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It's unfair that the nsw resident have to pay to use the road that we have to use to drive to 
work and home. We have already paid for the registration of the vehicle which cover the 
road use, why should we pay everytime we use certain motorways? Also the government 
has previously promised that we will not be charged for toll roads. Finally for tolls like the 
M5 going to airport, it's totally unjustified when they are expanding the roads, they are 
charging a fee for something that was free before. 


